
 
 

  
 

 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Bus Drivers Needed 

With end of school year retirements of some FCBDD Bus Drivers, the 

Transportation Department is recruiting Drivers.  Paid training is 

provided.  Background checks are required.  Many family 

members or individuals who have retired early from other 

jobs have provided excellent services in the past. To apply, contact our 

Transportation Director, Joyce Barrowman at 614-342-5901.     

  

Ohio State University Summer Pre-Vocational Program 

FCBDD and The Ohio State University are collaborating on a new Pre-

Vocational Integrated Education and Campus Experience (PIECE) 

project this summer to provide career discovery, job shadowing, 

internships, instruction and support for staff to learn strategies to 

prepare adults for employment.  Twelve adults who have 

developmental disabilities and six staff have been selected for the 10 

week program that began on May 27.  For additional details, contact 

Bob Gaston, FCBDD Director of Adult Services at 614-342-5744. 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Lg-9E15lPArRr31VwQ2KTfjmvdFFtfszrvPQ9UCQOn2G45lmz0b_zAn2lmto5I2WR5JCDNx07i2yxUcwVsDXACRrymXfUqqlmAeiphIbN1-hruTafwtOTVYxvcQCUr2LuFjyaL5zS40emGTGbe-EWcos2E9v2nvQA9OV16UrpzLWA_Rm-8qqlw==&c=vNvNl1k4NyLXgp37Brm7mqyJcZNWO5-VbZCJwGjzb4mKgBsFbu5-MA==&ch=EoX0I6GueUH8JRzMHpaOQN5zlqK6vGffRMV15o-3z8CU_DpCLX02fg==


 

 

Technology Director To Return 

Travis Sherick will return to his former position of Director of 

Information Technology for FCBDD effective on June 29, 

2015.  According to Superintendent Morison, "We are delighted to 

have Travis return--he does outstanding work and is very familiar with 

our operations." Travis joins an excellent Technology Department. 

  

Project STIR 

The Franklin County Board of DD will again partner with the Ohio Self 

Determination Association (OSDA) to provide a Project STIR 'train the 

trainer' session from September 14-17, 2015 at the Worthington 

Holiday Inn.  Scholarships to help with part of the cost will be 

provided for Franklin County participants.  For more details, 

contact Crystal Schneider at 614-342-5545.    
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